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Dear Parents 

 

This year’s Charity Day will be held on Thursday, 29th March and the School Council has 

now met and has chosen the following local, national and international charities: 

 

 Southampton City Mission 

 
 Ronald McDonald House 

 

 St Georges Foundation  

 

We would like everyone to dress in their house colours please.  Please do not buy anything 

special as just one item in house colours is fine. Clothing and shoes need to be comfortable 

to wear all day please.   

 

We found that the sponsored events worked very well last year and we will once again be 

holding class sponsored events in school.  Your child will be bringing home their 

Sponsorship Form as each Year Group has chosen a different activity.   

 

As the money raised will be split equally between three charities we ask that you send in 

cash only, as cheques are not easily divided.  Last year was wonderful as we raised over 

£4,000, it would be fantastic if we are able to beat this tremendous target this year.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  

 


